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            Michael J. Sheehan, Esq. 
Senior Counsel 

Phone: 603-724-2135 

Email: Michael.Sheehan@libertyutilities.com 

 
       October 26, 2021 
 
Via Electronic Mail Only 

Dianne Martin, Chairwoman 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, New Hampshire 03301-2429 
 
Re: DG 21-128 Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp. d/b/a Liberty 
 Property Tax Adjustment Mechanism – Tax Year 2020  

Reconciliation and Rate Adjustment 
 

Dear Chairwoman Martin: 

 On behalf of Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp. d/b/a Liberty, attached is 
the Company’s response to the record request made during today’s hearing, marked as 
Exhibit 4, and the two spreadsheets filed October 7, 2021, with Mr. Simek’s Technical 
Statement, marked as Exhibits 5 and 6.  As stated in the response to the record request, the 
$89,248,118 figure used to calculate the 2.18% rate increase can be found in Exhibit 5, at the 
“Rate Change” tab, Row 129, Column H.   

Thank you. 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Michael J. Sheehan 

Enclosures 
cc:  Service List 

Liberty·· 


